TARC Meeting 20250714

Called to order by Rob KN4VZR
Individuals present introduced themselves with callsigns

KN4VZR went over upcoming events. Notable ones include the Hot Hundred (details coming soon)
and the Huntsville Hamfest coming up in August.

AC4RW gave treasurer’s report.

AC4RW went over the upcoming Hot Hundred to include maps and location assignments.

Rob McCray, KN4VZR, club president, appointed a Bylaws Committee at the May club meeting,
whose purpose was to review and revise the Club Bylaws. The Bylaws Committee reported their
initial revisions at the June club meeting. Club members then discussed and suggested changes to the
proposed bylaw revisions, and then the bylaw revisions were tabled until the July meeting. At the July
club meeting, the members present voted to accept the revised bylaws as proposed by the Bylaws
Committee and amended by the membership.

KF4DGS asked for ideas, including sample logos, for his Comm Trailer that he’s working on.

KN4VZR discussed the accidental electrocution of NANTO while he was attempting to stand up an
antenna mast for a POTA activation in North Carolina.

KN4VZR gave an introductory talk on Slow-scan Television (SSTV). As part of this, he sent a CQ with
a TARC banner and showed some examples of recently received images.

KN4VZR asked for topic suggestions for upcoming meetings. Nobody suggested anything.

KN4VZR discussed the possibility for doing some sort of event (like a local Field Day) in September
or October.

KN4VZR discussed the possibility of creating some sort of tee shirt or cap with the TARC logo.



